
CPC September Meeting School Reports 
 
 
 
Goosehill Primary School 
 
As of Monday there were 75 Kindergarteners (4 sections) and 106 First Graders 
(Five sections) enrolled at Goosehill. In the next few weeks we are distributing 
school directories and planning for our second annual Back-to School Picnic. 
 The picnic is going to take place on Friday, Sept 20 from 5-7pm.  We have three 
bouncers and a DJ to entertain the children and their families, along with high 
school volunteers to help organize and facilitate the picnic.  This year the GPFA 
is charging $10 per family and will provide pizza.  Class parents are going to 
organize beverages and dessert for each class.  Also, next week we are hosting 
our "Welcome Tea" on the 18th to kick off the school year and get new parents 
involved in GPFA.  
 
Lloyd Harbor Elementary School 
 
LHS*PTG has hit the ground running.  We had a wonderful new family brunch on 
August 27th where we gave tours of the school to the new families and answered 
many questions.  We brought in breakfast on the first day of school for all of the 
staff and had one of the parents wear the lion mascot costume to greet the 
children as they arrived at school.  The next two months are very busy with the 
Welcome Back Tea, Back to School Night and our big fundraiser Lloyd Harbor 
Unites.  This is the third year for Lloyd Harbor Unites where we raffle off several 
cash prizes.  The drawing will be held on October 18th at the Huntington Country 
Club.  We are waiting anxiously for the gift the ptg  board gave to the school last 
year which are two all weather umbrellas that will be placed near the playground 
that will add much needed shade for the children when outdoors playing.  We are 
also very excited to be purchasing a new kiln for the art department which is 
something every child at LHS will enjoy using. 
 
West Side School : see separate sheet 
 
CFA Notes 
 
We had our first meeting on Sept. 10th – a good turnout, 
administrators spoke. 
 
Upcoming Events –  
Faculty Welcome Back Breakfast – 7am – 9/17 
Back To School Nights – 9/26 for HS, 10/3 – JH 
 
Fundraising Events – 



Frozen Kettle in Huntington – Friday, 9/27 from 4-8 
 Get frozen yogurt and a percentage will go the the CFA 
CooCoo Restaurant – Sunday, 10/6 – 4:30-8:00 
 But a take out dinner, and a percentage will go to the CFA 
Value Drugs – any purchase, 3% goes to the CFA 
 
Next meeting – October 1st in the Jr High Library 
 
Arts Booster Club 
 
WELCOME BACK! 
 
The Arts play an essential role in the academic success and creative 
development of our students.   
Please support us with your membership. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS and NEWS- 
 
1.  The Senior High Drama 
This year the Fall Drama will be "OZ" by Don Zolidis.  To read the play go to 
www.playscripts.com/play/2065 
Performances:  November 22nd, 23rd and 24th 
 
AUDITIONS:  Wednesday, September 25th, 2:30pm to 5 pm in the PAC. 
CALLBACKS:  Thursday, September 26th, 2:30pm to 4:30pm in the PAC. 
CAST LIST POSTED:  Friday, September 27th. 
FIRST FULL CAST READ-THROUGH:  Monday, September 30th, 7pm to 9pm. 
 
2.  The Senior High Musical 
This year the Musical will be "Once Upon A Mattress" by Mary Rodgers 
Performances:  February 7th, 8th and 9th 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  there will be a short informational meeting 
for BOTH productions on Monday, September 16th at 2:30pm in the PAC. 
 
3.  TRI-M Music Honor Society Induction on Wednesday, October 16th, 7pm at 
the CSH Public Library 
 
4.  Arts Booster Club Budget Meeting on Friday, October 18th, 11am in the 
CSHHS Conference Room 
 
5.  The Arts Booster Club Fall Night Out, Wednesday, October 30th, 6-9pm at 
The Paramount 
 PLEASE JOIN US!! 
 
6.  The Art Department 



 
is pleased to announce...	
  
Two of Kristine Levy's digital art students, Alana 
Schetty (grade 11), and Bridget DeGiorgio (grade 11), 
have created winning entries in the "Embracing Our 
Differences" art competition, run by the Suffolk Center 
on the Holocaust, Diversity & Human Understanding. 
 
Ms. Levy’s classes entered their digital artwork created 
using visual metaphor as a way to promote tolerance 
and diversity. Each winning work of art will be enlarged 
to 12 x 16 feet, and exhibited on the Grant Campus of 
Suffolk County Community College, Brentwood, running 
from October 14 – 27. There will be a special reception 
that will celebrate our artists at a date and time to be 
announced. 
 
7.  The Music Department 
Andrea Galeno- New part time( .6 ) High School Chorus teacher 
She will also be directing the Chamber Choir ( formerly the Jazz/Show Choir ) as 
well as being the  HS musical vocal coach.  
Andrea has extensive experience in the Musical Theatre field as well as the 
teaching/performing field.  She comes to us from Division Avenue HS in 
Levittown.   
 
 
Cultural Arts Committee: see separate sheet 
 
FOCUS: see separate sheet 
 
SEPTA: see separate sheet 
 
Seahawks Booster Club: see separate sheet 
 
 


